Teste Per Klasen E Pare
Getting the books teste per klasen e pare now is not type of inspiring means.
You could not lonely going bearing in mind books collection or library or
borrowing from your links to retrieve them. This is an categorically easy means
to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online broadcast teste per klasen
e pare can be one of the options to accompany you in the same way as having
extra time.
It will not waste your time. give a positive response me, the e-book will
unquestionably tone you new thing to read. Just invest tiny become old to read
this on-line statement teste per klasen e pare as skillfully as review them
wherever you are now.

The Unitarian review 1887
Accounting Principles Part 1, 5th Canadian Edition Jerry J. Weygandt 2014
Cien Años de Soledad Gabriel García Márquez 1997-01-01 Gabriel Garcia Marquez
is a gifted writer, and nowhere does he write with the fervor that he does in
"One Hundred Years of Solitude," a pleasurable ride unmatched in modern
literature.
Scanderbeide Margherita Sarrocchi 2007-11-01 The first historical heroic epic
authored by a woman, Scanderbeide recounts the exploits of fifteenth-century
Albanian warrior-prince George Scanderbeg and his war of resistance against the
Ottoman sultanate. Filled with scenes of intense and suspenseful battles
contrasted with romantic episodes, Scanderbeide combines the action and fantasy
characteristic of the genre with analysis of its characters’ motivations. In
selecting a military campaign as her material and epic poetry as her medium,
Margherita Sarrocchi (1560?–1617) not only engages in the masculine subjects of
political conflict and warfare but also tackles a genre that was, until that
point, the sole purview of men. First published posthumously in 1623,
Scanderbeide reemerges here in an adroit English prose translation that
maintains the suspense of the original text and gives ample context to its rich
cultural implications.
Kanuni i Lekë Dukagjinit Lekë Dukagjini 1989 "THE CODE OF LEKE DUKAGJINI is a
great cultural treasure, comparable to the chapters of The Old Testament." "It
provides deep insights into the ancient society of the Albanians, their somber
dignity & their magnificent sense of honor."--David Binder, The New York Times.
"This legal system was established & passed on to future generations as a
common law by Leke Dukagjini, a co-fighter of the legendary Skenderbeg." "The
'Besa' or the 'word of honor' as stated in THE CODE OF LEKE DUKAGJINI which
means peace & protection to those whom it is given, has become today an
teste-per-klasen-e-pare

1/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

important fighting tool in the political struggle of Kosovo's Albanians against
Serb oppression."--Victor Meier, The Frankfurter Allgemeine Seitung. "The legal
Code of the Albanians known by them for a thousand years, is one of the most
original in the history of mankind. Among the basic pillars of this code are
the equality of men before the code & the non-abuse of justice." "The entire
essence of the legal code of the Albanians is an unparalleled rigorous respect
for this basic principle: non-violation of the dignity of a man- his honor,
home, & life."--Ismail Kadare, Albanian writer.
The Cannon Companion FASA Corporation 1999-01-01 Big guns, high-tech gadgets,
and cutting-edge combat gear guaranteed to ruin the oppositions day are
included in this ultimate weapons catalog for Shadowrun. Created for use with
Shadowrun, third edition, this book includes detailed descriptions and a
complete list of every weapon in the Shadowrun universe.
The Palace of Dreams Ismail Kadare 1998 Translated from the Jusef Vrioni's
French version of the Albanian original, this is the author's own vision of
totalitarianism.
The Three-Arched Bridge Ismail Kadare 2012-01-31 In the Balkan Peninsula,
history’s long-disputed bridge between Asia and Europe, the receding Byzantine
empire has left behind a patchwork of warring peoples who fight over
everything, from their pastures of sheep to the authorship of their countless
legends. One such gruesome tale declares that a castle under construction
cannot be finished until a young mason’s bride has been walled up alive, one
breast left exposed to suckle her growing infant even after her death. Myth
becomes perverse reality when a mason is plastered into a bridge over a
strategically important river, where his will not be the last human sacrifice.
Atlas Shrugged Ayn Rand 2005-04-21 Peopled by larger-than-life heroes and
villains, charged with towering questions of good and evil, Atlas Shrugged is
Ayn Rand’s magnum opus: a philosophical revolution told in the form of an
action thriller—nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The
Great American Read. Who is John Galt? When he says that he will stop the motor
of the world, is he a destroyer or a liberator? Why does he have to fight his
battles not against his enemies but against those who need him most? Why does
he fight his hardest battle against the woman he loves? You will know the
answer to these questions when you discover the reason behind the baffling
events that play havoc with the lives of the amazing men and women in this
book. You will discover why a productive genius becomes a worthless
playboy...why a great steel industrialist is working for his own
destruction...why a composer gives up his career on the night of his
triumph...why a beautiful woman who runs a transcontinental railroad falls in
love with the man she has sworn to kill. Atlas Shrugged, a modern classic and
Rand’s most extensive statement of Objectivism—her groundbreaking
philosophy—offers the reader the spectacle of human greatness, depicted with
all the poetry and power of one of the twentieth century’s leading artists.
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Man a Machine ; And, Man a Plant Julien Offray de La Mettrie 1994 A modern
translation of the complete texts of the pioneering L'Homme Machine and L'Homme
Plante in which La Mettrie (1709-1751) argued that man, like other animals an
evolutionary product of nature, is a machine, controlled by neurological
mechanisms in the brain. Also contains translations of the Advertisement and La
Mettrie's dedication for L'Homme Machine. Not indexed. Paper edition (unseen),
$7.95. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
International Handbook of Career Guidance James A. Athanasou 2020-01-01 This
handbook offers a comprehensive review on career guidance, with an emphasis on
the applied aspects of guidance together with research methods and
perspectives. It features contributions from more than 30 leading authorities
in the field from Asia, Africa, America, Australasia and Europe and draws upon
a wide range of career guidance paradigms and theoretical perspectives. This
handbook covers such subjects as educational and vocational guidance in a
social context, theoretical foundations, educational and vocational guidance in
practice, specific target groups, testing and assessment, and evaluation.
Microelectronic Circuits and Devices Mark N. Horenstein 1996 This introduction
to microelectronic circuits and devices views a circuit as an entire electronic
system, rather than as a collection of individual devices. Providing students
with the tools necessary to make intelligent choices in the design of analogue
and digital systems, it introduces the MOSFET, BJT, and JFET in a single
chapter on device properties; covers the non-ideal properties of op-amps using
an approach that can be understood by those with little prior knowledge of
transistor theory; and contains an optional discussion of photonic devices including the photodiode, phototransistor, light-emitting diode, and laser
diode.
Proficiency Masterclass: Student's Book Louis Rogers 2015-04-30
Swim For It! Meg Greve 2011-08-01 Featuring 24 pages of colorful illustrations
with a fictional story and supporting vocabulary, Swim For It! introduces young
readers to punctuation, sight words, and reading comprehension skills. Little
Birdie Books provide a fun, informative way to approach essential educational
skills. These age-appropriate readers engage early learners by using simple
language and appealing topics while also featuring helpful sections like Words
to Know Before You Read, Comprehension & Extension activities, and more.
1001 Net (Botimi Shqip, Albanian Edition) Perralla Arabe 2014-10-01 A eshte e
mundur te shpetosh nga vdekja duke treguar perralla? Protagonisja, Shehrezadja
mendon keshtu. Ajo I tregon sulltanit cdo nate nje nga perrallat arabe ne
menyre qe te jetoi edhe te nesermen. Nje mije e nje nete I permban te gjitha,
romance, legjenda, lufte, magji, kafshe dhe dashuri. Perrallat ndodhin ne vende
te ndryshme nga Bagdati ne Kajro, ne Damask, Greqi e Kine. Ato jane nje
shembull I perkryer se si arti, forca dhe magjia bashkohen ne nje per te
krijuar disa nga historite me marramendese qe keni lexuar ndonjehere. Fillojeni
ta lexoni, dhe nuk do ta leshoni dot nga dora. Lexojani femijeve dhe niperve
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dhe ata do te kthehen tek ju per me shume. Lexim te mbare
The Complete Book of Plant Propagation 1997
1001 IDIOMS TO MASTER YOUR ENGLISH DRITA SKILJA 2013-10 This collection of
1,001 English idioms is a highly useful tool for students of the English
language. The Idioms are divided into eighteen relevant topics: Food, Body,
Animals, Money, Comparison, Nature, Colors, Numbers, Love and War, Clothes,
Home, Work, World, School, Sports, People, and Country. Each unit consists of a
wide selection of idioms that are explained and used in great examples to
clearly illustrate the true point of each idiom. Each unit is followed by
practice exercises to help the students reinforce the use and meaning of the
idioms. This book is also a highly reference tool for teachers of English as a
second language.
Grammar Workbook for the TOEFL Exam Phyllis L. Lim 2001 This text includes a
diagnostic exam to help determine strengths and weaknesses, three practice
tests, and subject review covering demonstratives, parallelism, conjugation,
and other key concepts of English grammar and usage. --book cover.
Ordinary Families, Extraordinary Lives Caroline O.N. Moser 2010-04-01 Fifty
years after Oscar Lewis's famous depiction of five Mexican families caught in a
"culture of poverty," Caroline Moser tells a very different story of five
neighborhood women and their families strategically accumulating assets to
escape poverty in the Ecuadoran city of Guayaquil. In Ordinary Families,
Extraordinary Lives, Moser shows how a more sophisticated understanding of the
complexities of asset accumulation as well as poverty itself can help counter
inaccurate stereotypes about global poverty. It provides invaluable insight
into strategies that may help people in developing countries improve their
wellbeing. The similar socioeconomic characteristics and economic circumstances
of the Guayaquil families in 1978, when Moser began her research, set the stage
for a natural experiment. By 2004, these circumstances varied widely. Moser
captures the causes and consequences of these developments through economic
data, anthropological narrative, and personal photos. She then places this
compelling story within the broader context of political, economic, and spatial
changes in Guayaquil and Ecuador. Moser describes how households in a Third
World urban slum relentlessly and systematically fought to accumulate human,
social, and financial capital assets. Her longitudinal account of their odyssey
captures long-term trends and changes in perception that are missed in snapshot
assessments. Chapters in this holistic story cover diverse issues such as
housing and infrastructure, community mobilization and political negotiation,
employment, family dynamics, violence, and emigration.
Queen of the Owls Barbara Linn Probst 2020-04-07 A chance meeting with a
charismatic photographer will forever change Elizabeth’s life. Until she met
Richard, Elizabeth's relationship with Georgia O’Keeffe and her little-known
Hawaii paintings was purely academic. Now it’s personal. Richard tells
Elizabeth that the only way she can truly understand O’Keeffe isn’t with her
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mind—it’s by getting into O’Keeffe’s skin and reenacting her famous nude
photos. In the intimacy of Richard’s studio, Elizabeth experiences a new,
intoxicating abandon and fullness. It never occurs to her that the photographs
might be made public, especially without her consent. Desperate to avoid
exposure—she’s a rising star in the academic world and the mother of young
children—Elizabeth demands that Richard dismantle the exhibit. But he refuses.
The pictures are his art. His property, not hers. As word of the photos
spreads, Elizabeth unwittingly becomes a feminist heroine to her students, who
misunderstand her motives in posing. To the university, however, her actions
are a public scandal. To her husband, they’re a public humiliation. Yet Richard
has reawakened an awareness that’s haunted Elizabeth since she was a child—the
truth that cerebral knowledge will never be enough. Now she must face the
question: How much is she willing to risk to be truly seen and known?
Sleeping with the Enemy Hal Vaughan 2012-08-07 This explosive narrative reveals
for the first time the shocking hidden years of Coco Chanel’s life: her
collaboration with the Nazis in Paris, her affair with a master spy, and her
work for the German military intelligence service and Himmler’s SS. Gabrielle
“Coco” Chanel was the high priestess of couture who created the look of the
modern woman. By the 1920s she had amassed a fortune and went on to create an
empire. But her life from 1941 to 1954 has long been shrouded in rumor and
mystery, never clarified by Chanel or her many biographers. Hal Vaughan exposes
the truth of her wartime collaboration and her long affair with the playboy
Baron Hans Günther von Dincklage—who ran a spy ring and reported directly to
Goebbels. Vaughan pieces together how Chanel became a Nazi agent, how she
escaped arrest after the war and joined her lover in exile in Switzerland, and
how—despite suspicions about her past—she was able to return to Paris at age
seventy and rebuild the iconic House of Chanel.
Handbook of Child Psychology, Child Psychology in Practice William Damon
2007-07-30 Part of the authoritative four-volume reference that spans the
entire field of child development and has set the standard against which all
other scholarly references are compared. Updated and revised to reflect the new
developments in the field, the Handbook of Child Psychology, Sixth Edition
contains new chapters on such topics as spirituality, social understanding, and
non-verbal communication. Volume 4: Child Psychology in Practice, edited by K.
Ann Renninger, Swarthmore College, and Irving E. Sigel, Educational Testing
Service, covers child psychology in clinical and educational practice. New
topics addressed include educational assessment and evaluation, character
education, learning disabilities, mental retardation, media and popular
culture, children's health and parenting.
Learning ServiceNow Tim Woodruff 2017-03-30 IT Service management at your
fingertips About This Book Leverage ServiceNow's capabilities to achieve
improved service management and excellent results in your IT operations by
following step-by-step, practical instructions Build core administration,
management, and maintenance skills with IT service management and IT operations
management Improve your workflow efficiency by designing and creating
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responsive and automated workflows Who This Book Is For This book is for IT
professionals and administrators who are planning to or are already trying to
implement ServiceNow in their organization for Enterprise IT service management
tasks. Some familiarity with web technologies (JavaScript) would be helpful.
System administration experience is necessary. What You Will Learn Acquire and
configure your own free personal developer instance of ServiceNow Read (and
write!) clear, effective requirements for ServiceNow development Avoid common
pitfalls and missteps that could seriously impact future progress and
upgradeability Know how to troubleshoot when things go wrong using debugging
tools Discover developer “tips and tricks” Pick up great tips from top
ServiceNow development and administration professionals, and find out what they
wish they knew when they were starting out In Detail This book shows you how to
put important ServiceNow features to work in the real world. We will introduce
key concepts and examples on managing and automating IT services, and help you
build a solid foundation towards this new approach. We'll demonstrate how to
effectively implement various system configurations within ServiceNow. We'll
show you how to configure and administer your instance, and then move on to
building strong user interfaces and creating powerful workflows. We also cover
other key elements of ServiceNow, such as alerts and notifications, security,
reporting, and custom development. You will learn how to improve your business'
workflow, processes, and operational efficiency. By the end of this book, you
will be able to successfully configure and manage ServiceNow within your
organization. Style and approach This book is a step-by-step practical tutorial
to help you quickly deploy and configure ServiceNow in your organization.
Pre-K Page Per Day: Letters Sylvan Learning 2012-05-08 Learn the basics at home
or on the go with just one page of activities each day! Sylvan Learning's Pre-K
Page Per Day: Letters uses engaging games and activities to help children
become familiar with alphabet basics, including: · Alphabet Recognition ·
Uppercase Letters · Lowercase Letters · Writing Letters Students develop number
recognition skills while they complete fun activities, such as: · Following
clear instructions to learn how to write each letter through tracing exercises
· Singing letter-of-the-day songs to familiar tunes such as "Bingo" and "Wheels
on the Bus" · Making letter art from everyday objects, such as an "M" out of
two pairs of pants or an "N" from three pencils · And much more! With
perforated pages that can easily be removed for short, portable lessons, Pre-K
Page Per Day: Letters will help give your child daily exposure to activities
that are both fun and educational! ***** Why Sylvan Products Work ***** Sylvan
Learning Workbooks won a National Parenting Publications Awards (NAPPA) Honors
Award as a top book series for children in the elementary-aged category. NAPPA
is the nation’s most comprehensive awards program for children’s products and
parenting resources and has been critically reviewing products since 1990. The
Award recognizes Sylvan Learning Workbooks as some of the most innovative and
useful products geared to parents. Sylvan's proven system inspires kids to
learn and has helped children nationwide catch up, keep up, and get ahead in
school. Sylvan has been a trusted partner for parents for thirty years and has
based their supplemental education success on programs developed through a
focus on the highest educational standards and detailed research. Sylvan’s line
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of educational products equips families with fun, effective, and gradeappropriate learning tools. Our workbooks and learning kits feature activities,
stories, and games to reinforce the skills children need to develop and achieve
their academic potential. Students will reap the rewards of improved confidence
and a newfound love of learning.
Christmas Color By Number For Kids Ages 3-5 King of Store 2019-12 Christmas Color By Number features cute and adorable coloring pages of Santa Claus,
Reindeer, Gifts, Sleigh, Candy stick, Christmas tree, Jingle bells, Wish sock
and many more. Suitable for age 3 and up, children will have fun matching the
colors to the included color key or making up their own color
combinations.Little ones will enjoy learning the numbers and coloring the
pictures. It also helps in developing fine motor skills, counting, number
recognition, eye-hand coordination and improves pen controls.
The Siege Ismail Kadare 2010-02-12 From Ismail Kadare, winner of the inaugural
Man Booker International Prize – a novelist in the class of Coetzee, Pamuk,
Márquez, and Rushdie – the stunning new translation of one of his major works.
In the early fifteenth century, as winter falls away, the people of Albania
know that their fate is sealed. They have refused to negotiate with the Ottoman
Empire, and war is now inevitable. Soon enough, dust kicked up by Turkish
horses is spotted from a citadel. Brightly coloured banners, hastily
constructed minarets, and tens of thousands of men fill the plain below. From
this moment on, the world is waiting to hear that the fortress has fallen. The
Siege tells the enthralling story of the weeks and months that follow – of the
exhilaration and despair of the battlefield, the constantly shifting strategies
of war, and those whose lives are held in the balance, from the Pasha himself
to the artillerymen, astrologer, blind poet, and harem of women who accompany
him. "Believe me," the general said. "I’ve taken part in many sieges but this,"
he waved towards the castle walls, "is where the most fearful carnage of our
times will take place. And you surely know as well as I do that great massacres
always give birth to great books. You really do have an opportunity to write a
thundering chronicle redolent with pitch and blood, and it will be utterly
different from the graceful whines composed at the fireside by squealers who
never went to war." Brilliantly vivid, as insightful as it is compelling, The
Siege is an unforgettable account of the clash of two great civilisations, and
a portrait of war that will resonate across the centuries.
Being A Teacher in the 21st Century Leon Benade 2017-03-01 This book provides
scholars, teacher educators, as well as reflective school leaders and teachers
with valuable insights into what it is to be a teacher in the 21st century. It
does so by presenting original research based on a study of several New Zealand
schools between 2013 and 2015, and in particular, a focussed study of four of
those schools in 2015. The book draws on the findings to take stock of some of
the central manifestations of 21st-century learning, especially digital
pedagogies and the collaborative practices associated with teaching and
learning in modern learning environments. It reflects on the mental shifts and
sometimes-painful transitions teachers and leaders are making and experiencing
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as they enter uncharted waters, moving from traditional classroom practices to
ones that emphasise collaboration, teamwork and the radical de-centring of
their personal roles. It outlines a blueprint for understanding how to navigate
these changes, and describes and explains the nature of pedagogical shifts
apparent in digital classrooms and modern learning environments.
Baudolino Umberto Eco 2014-08-28 An extraordinary epic, brilliantly-imagined,
new novel from a world-class writer and author of The Name of the Rose.
Discover the Middle Ages with Baudolino - a wondrous, dazzling, beguiling tale
of history, myth and invention. It is 1204, and Constantinople is being sacked
and burned by the knights of the fourth Crusade. Amid the carnage and confusion
Baudolino saves a Byzantine historian and high court official from certain
death at the hands of the crusading warriors, and proceeds to tell his own
fantastical story.
Maternal-Child Health Groß, Uwe 2013-11-05 Maternal-Child Health is one of the
greatest challenges the world has to cope with today. Every year, thousands of
women, newborns and children die unnecessarily, particularly in resource-poor
settings. There is a great disparity caused by food insecurity and hunger,
environmental health risks, sanitation challenges, cultural barriers and nonaccessibility to diagnosis and treatment. "Maternal-Child Health:
Interdisciplinary Aspects within the Perspective of Global Health" addresses
these issues. The contributions of this book are based on the ONE HEALTH
concept by focusing on infectious and non-communicable diseases and to present
interdisciplinary views from more than 60 authors who come from 14 countries.
The aim is to shape our understanding on Maternal-Child Health Solutions by
looking at > agricultural and environmental > economic, social and theological
> biomedical and nutritional > clinical human and veterinary as well as >
epidemiology and > public health expertise. The Göttingen International Health
Network is corresponding to a variety of different geographic regions and
programs to improve global health perspective and health of the most
vulnerable: mothers and their children.
Arabic Thought and Islamic Societies ʻAzīz ʻAẓmah 1986-01-01
Transnational Islam in Interwar Europe Götz Nordbruch 2014-06-05 The book
examines Muslim-European interactions in the interwar period and provides
original insights into the emergence of geopolitical and intellectual East–West
networks that transcended national, cultural, and linguistic borders.
Assessment For Learning Black, Paul 2003-09-01 Assessment for Learning is based
on a two-year project involving thirty-six teachers in schools in Medway and
Oxfordshire. After a brief review of the research background and of the project
itself, successive chapters describe the specific practices which teachers
found fruitful and the underlying ideas about learning that these developments
illustrate. Later chapters discuss the problems that teachers encountered when
implementing the new practices in their classroom and give guidance for school
management and LEAs about promoting and supporting the changes. --from
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publisher description
Basic Histology Luiz Carlos Uchôa Junqueira 1971
Paraphrase on Luke 11-24 Desiderius Erasmus 2003
Desiring The Highlander Michele Sinclair 2009-12-01 The award-winning author of
To Wed aHighlander “takes us on a very sensual romp back to the 14th-century
Scottish Highlands” (Book Junkie, 5 out of 5 stars). Seven McTiernay brothers,
each a highlander born to protect Scotland and her people, warriors known for
their quick wits and quicker broadswords. The third brother, Cole, stared death
in the face when he was only a boy . . . Now Cole McTiernay is a man. And
though he resists them in every way, he has responsibilities. The wild northern
Highlands need a laird who can guide them to peace. Cole has the army strong
enough to accomplish this task. What he doesn’t have is the desire—to be a
leader among men. And so he is sent off on a fool’s errand: a mission to
retrieve something from the very Englishmen Cole has spent his life hating.
When he finds that the “something” is a wild hellion, he balks, determined to
make the return to Scotland as hard on her as it was for him to set foot on
English soil. But though English herself, Ellenor Howell intrigues him with her
fierce spirit, and Cole’s heart, deeply locked away for so long, may be
vulnerable at last . . . “An extremely engaging historical romance . . . quite
amusing, a bit charming, and a thoroughly enjoyable read.”—Fresh Fiction “Once
again Sinclair demonstrates her ability to touch [fans’] minds and hearts,
keeping them enthralled. Her deft handling of her characters’ emotional
evolution, backed by her talent for presenting them in a plot that’s both witty
and sensual, is captivating.”—RT Book Reviews
The Compact Edition of the Oxford English Dictionary: Complete Text Reproduced
Micrographically: P-Z, Supplement and bibliography 1971 Micrographic
reproduction of the 13 volume Oxford English dictionary published in 1933.
La marina italiana rassegna delle industrie del mare
Interpreting Official Statistics Will Guy 2005-08-04 Interpreting Official
Statistics examines the official statistics produced about the current state of
British society. It documents some of the ways in which information has been
suppressed, manipulated and misinterpreted since 1979. This invaluable guide is
designed to help students know what figures are available, and to discover when
and how politicians are misusing statistics. Data sets covered include: *
Households below average income * Administrative and survey methods of
unemployment and crime * Population census data on ethnicity * Data sources on
women and work * Data on the relationship between class and health, and safety
at work * New data sources on disability * Labour Force Survey.
Standard Albanian Leonard Newmark 1982
Engineering Economics and Costing Mishra Sasmita 2010
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